
Subject: District Logo
Date: Mon, 24 Mar 2003 12:54:57 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <bevlee@telus.net>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ms Wilks:

Unfortunately it was not a Joke but if it was one,  than it was an expensive one,  since
it cost $ 1, 600,  or so we were told. I suspect that if we take everything into
consideration,  staff time etc, it was a great deal more. Unfortunately you can't say
very much since it would not be politically correct,  if you get the drift. After all
this is the District of North Vancouver. In any case by the time I raised it,   it was
already a fact more or less. 

If there was a need for a District "Logo", which I doubt very much, as we have something
to that effect more or less already and which looks infinitely and in my  opinion more
attractive,  it would have been an ideal project for a High School Art Class. I rest my
case. 

As far as the Tree Bylaw is concerned,  I will bring this matter back to Council.
Whatever merit this Bylaw has, it has been abused and there are plenty of people who can
testify to that effect. There is  an old saying and it is still  valid  " there is no
substitute for common sense". If and when this item comes back I hope you will address
Council. I have taken the liberty to pass  your e-mail on to the  Federation of North
Vancouver Community Associations "FONVCA". 

Thank you for speaking up.

Ernie Crist 
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